
 

The Flynn Announces Two New Fall Shows: World-Renowned 

Dance Company Step Afrika! On September 28 and 

Appalachian Soul Singer Martha Redbone on October 13 

BURLINGTON, VT — The Flynn is excited to announce two new shows coming to the Main Stage 

this fall: Step Afrika! 
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Media contact:  

Oliver O’Sullivan, marketing content manager, 

mailto:oosullivan@flynnvt.org

